
Special Board of Aldermen Meeting 

Monday, March 24, 2025 

The Maysville Board of Aldermen met in special session on Monday, March 24, 

2025 at 6:00 pm at Maysville City Hall. 

The purpose of the meeting was to interview applicates for our laborer position. 

Mayor Ronnie Pearl called the meeting to order with the following board 

members present: Larry Zieber, Amy Justus, Clint Sollars and Peggy Harwood. 

Also present was Brendon Chambers, Dakota Hiley, Tony Purcell and Pat Fisher 

Johnson. 

The board interviewed Tony Purcell first. Tony could start next Monday and 
wanted $20 per hour. 

The board then interviewed Dakota Hiley. Dakota would like to start in two weeks 
and also wanted $20 per hour. 

Both gentlemen had different qualifications. 

With great discussion, Alderman Harwood made a motion to hire Tony and offer 

$19.00 per hour with a 90 day review. Seconded by Alderman Sollars. Motion 

carried. 

City Clerk called Tony and he accepted the $19 per hour and will start on March 

31 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 
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